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to ceo.pbi, Rajeev, LAL, Shehryar, mpers 

 
 

Respected Sir 

 

Through this communication we express our resentment and concern 
over unnecessary delay in LOC to Stations for disbursement of Salary 
despite clear instructions by Govt. to disburse salary on 27/2/17 due to 
nationwide strike by Bank Employees. 
 

We request you to bridge this communication gap so that such incidents 
may be avoided in future. 
 

Regards. 
 
 
 

Umesh C Sharma, 

President, A.R.T.E.E. 
+919871765714 
www.arteeindia.org 
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